
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

        Thursday 7th May 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you and your families are keeping safe and well and making the most of 

all the amazing free books out there. As I am discovering more and more, 

reading really does give us somewhere to go when we have to stay where we are. 

I have just finished reading Jane Eyre by Charlotte Bronte for the first time 

and was completely transported.  

 

So I thought I would set you and your children a challenge. I would like you to 

help them recreate a book cover of one of their favourite books, using 

themselves and other props or family members. I am sure you will have lots of 

fun doing this and you can share your photos on our Home School Happiness 

Gallery for everyone to see, email: glaptonphotos@outlook.com 

 

Here are a couple of examples to inspire you!  

 

 

 

I can’t wait to see your fantastic recreations! All children who enter will receive 

a #ThankOurChildren Certificate. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Helen Kay 

English Lead 


